
 

 

11 January 2018 

 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Strategic Growth Plan for Leicester & Leicestershire: Consultation Draft Plan – Your 
Views Please 

 
You may be aware that the nine local authorities in Leicester & Leicestershire, together with the 
Local Enterprise Partnership, are preparing a Strategic Growth Plan. 

 
The first stage in the preparation of the Plan was the Strategic Growth Statement which was 
published in August 2016.  This was a high level document which explained why the Plan is 
being prepared, provided a pen portrait of the area, set out some overall objectives and 
described the types of options that we would be considering when planning for growth. 

 
A Draft Plan has now been prepared for public consultation.  A copy of the Draft Plan and 
information on the evidence used in its preparation are available on our dedicated web site.  
They can be found using this link: www.llstrategicgrowthplan.org.uk.   

 
Consultation on the Draft Plan begins on 11 January and extends until 5 April 2018.  A summary 
leaflet and a consultation questionnaire have been prepared for your use and both are available 
on the web site.  If possible, please fill out the questionnaire online.  Alternative formats, including 
paper copies of the questionnaire, are available on request by contacting one of the partners.  
Contact details for all of the partners are given on the web site and in the summary leaflet. 
We would very much welcome your views. 
 
Individual local authorities are also organising consultation events during the consultation 
period.  Details will be posted on our web site and will be available from individual local 
authorities as soon as times, dates and venues have been confirmed.   

 
In the meantime, if you have any queries, please contact me or one of the partners.   

 
Thank you in advance for your time. 

 
Kind Regards. 

 
 

Patricia Willoughby 
Joint Strategic Planning Manager 
For the County and Districts of Leicestershire, Leicester City and the LLEP 
Email: strategic.growthplan@leics.gov.uk 

 

A copy of the documents are available on our dedicated web site.  Please use this link: 

www.llstrategicgrowthplan.org.uk. 

http://www.llstrategicgrowthplan.org.uk/

